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20th November 2023

Dear Parents/Guardian,

This Christmas, our Nursery children will be performing some Christmas carols for parents to watch.

The Carol Concert will take place on Tuesday 12th December at 2:30pm (for Tuesday, Thursday
children) and Wednesday 13th December at 2:30pm (for Monday, Wednesday, children). If your child
attends for 30 hours, please choose one performance to attend.

We would encourage the children to wear a Christmassy outfit/jumper this day, however this is not
compulsory.

We are all looking forward to the performance.

Thank you for your support.

Miss McCarthy
Nursery teacher
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